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DRT/JE 
 
 
12 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
 
Re: Christmas Half Term 
 
 
Pupils will be dismissed from school at 12.00noon on Thursday 21 December.  
 
On the last day of term, pupils will watch the staff panto in the morning and food will be served during 
break. Our dining hall team will be selling hot grab bags for £2.20. This will also be the option for those 
entitled to Free School Meals. 
 
We will return to school on Monday 8 January and the pupils will be following week 2 of the school 
timetable. Breakfast Club will be open to all pupils from 8.00am, in our dining hall. 
 
Our Christmas Newsletter will be issued in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


